
BARGAINING MEETING NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that on  

Thursday, June 11, 2020 

from 10:00 a.m. until 12:00 p.m.  

representatives of the School Board of Orange County, 

Florida, and representatives of the Orange County Classroom 

Teachers Association will meet to engage in negotiations 

regarding wages, and terms and conditions of employment. 

The meeting is open to the public.

Due to the current COVID-19 conditions, this meeting will be 

conducted remotely.  The link to access the meeting is:
https://zoom.us/j/93380169745?pwd=Yms2NDM3TGhxTFkyYnQ3dHdPd2M1QT09

https://zoom.us/j/93494452994?pwd=aFY1b1hwdllydERKV3A1d3dtUHJzdz09
https://zoom.us/j/93380169745?pwd=Yms2NDM3TGhxTFkyYnQ3dHdPd2M1QT09



